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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In EYFS (Nursery & Reception Class’) we use ‘Tapestry’ as an online learning 
journal provider as it allows class teachers and parents to communicate and 
share observations, photographs and videos either via an app or website. 
Please see https://tapestryjournal.com for more general information. 
All data that is entered is securely and privately stored and can only be accessed 
by entering a secure email and password.  Please see 
https://tapestry.info/security for more details. 
 
After your child has started with Royton Hall School, we will set up an account for 
you to enjoy watching your child’s learning journey through our Early Years 
setting.  Further details will be sent by the teacher allowing you the opportunity to 
ask any questions you may have prior to the accounts being created.  
To comply with Data Protection we need your consent to include your child on 
this informative learning journal.  Please complete and return this form to school. 
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